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October 12, 2010 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors, at its regular 

October 12
th

  meeting, approved the following motion: 

 

Whereas, it is unlawful to lodge overnight in a parked motor 

vehicle on a public street or in a public parking lot, or to park any 

motor vehicle on a public street for a period of 72 hours or longer 

within the City of Los Angeles, and 

 

Whereas, Recreational Vehicles, Campers, and Cargo Vans have 

been and continue to be unlawfully utilized for lodging in 

violation of Los Angeles City Municipal Code Section 85.2, 

 

Therefore, now be it resolved that the Mar Vista Community 

Council:  

 1) Requests that all appropriate Municipal Authorities be 

urged to engage in the intervention and resolution of this unlawful 

activity (identified above) which will include the removal of all 

vehicles unlawfully utilized for lodging, and prosecution of the 

offenders, and  

 2) Requests that the Council District 11 office continues to 

expedite the posting of the oversized vehicle signage, and  

 3) Requests that the Council District 11 office implements a 

program as soon as possible which seeks to provide assistance to 

those displaced by the Oversized Vehicle Ordinance. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Albert Olson 

Chair 

Mar Vista Community Council 

Board of Directors 

mailto:laura@marvista.org

